Subject: [External] Re: Renaissance Petroleum Project -Tentative hearing date for Board of Supervisors
consideration of Case No. PL14-0103 and appeal

CAUTION: This email contains links. If it looks suspicious or is not expected, DO NOT click
and immediately forward to Spam.Manager@ventura.org.

Thank you Bonnie.

Marie Lakin,
Executive Director
Citizens for Responsible Oil & Gas

On May 21, 2019, at 11:49 AM, Luke, Bonnie <Bonnie.Luke@ventura.org> wrote:

Good afternoon.

This email is a follow-up to my previous email sent on April 18, 2019.

County staff desires to inform you of the tentatively scheduled hearing date for the
Board of Supervisors’ consideration of the Renaissance Petroleum Oil and Gas Project
(Case No. PL14-0103) and the appeal filed by your organization of the Planning
Commission’s decision on that item.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the scheduling of this item.
Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Bennie Luke, Planner IV

Commercial and Industrial Permits Section
Bonnie.luke@ventura.org
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Visit the Planning Division website at vcrma.org/planning

Ventura County General Plan Update. Join the conversation at VC2040.org
For online permits and property information, visit VC Citizen Access

Pursuant to the California Public Records Act, email messages retained by the County may
constitute public records subject to disclosure.
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